
    

ECO-BIZ DREAM PROJECT 3 TERMS & CONDITIONS: 
 
ELIGIBILITY: 
 
1. The Alliance Bank Eco-Biz Dream Project 3 is open to all 

Malaysian citizens, Permanent Residents and foreigners 
residing in Malaysia aged 18 and above who are currently 
studying in a Malaysian Institute of Higher Learning 
(Undergraduate, Graduate & Postgraduate Students: 
Foundation, Diploma, A-levels, Degree, Master & PhD 
Students). 

 
2. By entering this contest, participants agree to be bound by 

the terms and conditions stated hereunder. 
 
CONTEST MECHANICS: 
 
1. Entries to this contest can be submitted to 

http://bit.ly/ecobizform from 13 September 2018 to 21 
October 2018, 2359 (GMT +8, Malaysia Time). 

 
2. Team Leader must submit their concept idea to qualify. The 

submission consists of two parts: 
a. Team details. 
b. Project Pitch Idea on how to solve an environmental 

problem in Malaysia and its impact. 
 
3. There will be two stages of shortlisting throughout the 

competition where twenty five (25) teams will be shortlisted 
at the first stage, and another ten (10) teams will be 
shortlisted for the Finals. Shortlisted teams will be 
contacted via email for further instructions. Results will 
also be posted on Alliance Bank’s Facebook. 

 
4. Shortlisted teams are required to respond to Alliance Bank’s 

notice of shortlist announcement within 5 working days with 
their contact information to Mohd Fauzi Zaid and Freida 
Razali at fauzi@alliancefg.com and 
freida@greentechmalaysia.my. If a shortlisted team does not 
respond within 5 working days, they will be disqualified 
from the contest, and the next best team will be contacted. 

 
5. Participating teams are allowed to submit any number of 

entries but with different project pitch ideas. 
 
6. Participating teams shall consist of a minimum of 4 

individuals and a maximum of 5 individuals. A single 
individual can only be a member of a single participating 
team. 

http://bit.ly/ecobizform
mailto:fauzi@alliancefg.com
mailto:farah.nadzirah@leaderonomics.com
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7. The top teams will be chosen based on the uniqueness and 

originality of idea for the Malaysian environment, 
feasibility of their project, sustainability, impact, appeal 
to Malaysian market, and team dynamics. All materials 
submitted shall be the original work of the participating 
team or individual and must not have been published 
elsewhere for any reasons whatsoever or have won a prize in 
any other competition. It is the responsibility of each 
participating team or individual to ensure that any 
materials they submit featuring any individuals were taken 
with the permission of the individual involved. 

 
8. The participating team or individual further and represents 

that the material is not obscene, defamatory, or in breach 
of any applicable legislation or regulations. 

 
9. Submissions must not contain any third party material or 

content (including but not limited to any company logos or 
trademarks, photographs, or any other copyrighted or 
trademarked content) unless the participating team have been 
granted specific written permission for such use by the 
copyright or trademark rights holder. 

 
10. Copyright in all materials submitted for this contest 

remains with the respective participants. However, in 
consideration of their providing to the contest, each 
participant grants a worldwide, irrevocable, perpetual 
license to Alliance Bank to feature any or all of the 
submitted materials or any part thereof in any of their 
publications, their websites and/or in any promotional 
material connected to this contest. 

 
11. Alliance Bank assumes no responsibility and liability for 

any error, omission, interruption, deletion, defect, or 
delay in operation or transmission; communications line 
failure; theft or destruction of or unauthorised access to 
contest entries or entry forms; or alteration of entries or 
entry forms. Alliance Bank is not responsible for any 
problems with or technical malfunction of any telephone 
network or lines, computer online systems, servers or 
providers, computer equipment, software, failure of any 
entry to be received on account of technical problems or 
traffic congestion on the Internet or at any website, human 
errors of any kind, or any combination thereof, including 
any injury or damage to participants' or any other persons' 
computers, tablets or phone related to or resulting from 
participation, uploading or downloading of any materials 
related to in this contest. 
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12. By participating in the contest, participants are consenting 

to receive future e-mail communications from Alliance Bank 
and/or Alliance Bank’s advertising agency. 

 
13. The decision of the organisers is final and no appeal will 

be entertained. 
 
14. Terms & Conditions are available on the Alliance Bank 

corporate website (http://www.alliancebank.com.my) and is 
subject to change without prior notice. 

 
PERSONAL DATA PROTECTION ACT 2010 (“PDPA”): 
 
1. By entering into this Contest, participants consent to the 

use of their personal data by Alliance Bank for the purpose 
of this Contest and in connection thereof including but not 
limited to publicity of the Contest in any manner 
whatsoever. 

 
2. The Participant acknowledges that Alliance Bank is 

authorised to process his/her personal data provided 
pursuant to this Contest in accordance with Alliance Bank’s 
Notice and Choice principle statement available at 
http://www.alliancebank.com.my. 

 
3. Any failure by the Participant to disclose the personal data 

required for the purposes of this Contest to Alliance Bank 
may result in disqualification from the Contest. 


